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The attached document provides detailed information on which courts have facilities and what type of equipment they have in place.
It is the Ministry of Justice, however, that is responsible for organising international judicial cooperation. Courts must not be contacted directly about these 
matters. All letters rogatory to hear parties by videoconference must be sent to the following address:
Justiitsministeerium
Rahvusvahelise justiitskoostöö talitus
Suur-Ameerika 1, 10122 Tallinn
Email: central.authority@just.ee
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The national language version of this page is maintained by the respective Member State. The translations have been done by the European Commission 
service. Possible changes introduced in the original by the competent national authority may not be yet reflected in the translations. The European 
Commission accepts no responsibility or liability whatsoever with regard to any information or data contained or referred to in this document. Please refer to 
the legal notice to see copyright rules for the Member State responsible for this page.
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